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Registration form - EBN 25th Anniversary

	EBN 25th Anniversary

Wednesday 27 January 2010 Brussels
To be returned by email to Emmanuelle Pastor, epa@ebn.be or by fax (+ 32 27729574) on January 22nd 2010 the latest.
Information required from the participants to the EBN 25th Anniversary celebration, 27 January 
(the event is free of charge)


	Organisation: 

	Participant 1

Surname and Name:                                                                                Email address:

	Participant 2

Surname and Name :                                                                               Email address:

	Participant 3

Surname and Name:                                                                                Email address:

	Address:                                

City:                              Postal code: 

                                    Country:

	Office Phone (direct line):                                                                         Fax:


	TOTAL number of attendants:


	DATE                            




SIGNATURE                                                                                
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